
Saturday, July 20
9 a.m.-noon

Pyle Adult Recreation Center
655 E. Southern Ave.

Thank you to our water drive partners Hundred Mile Brewing, 
Church of the Epiphany, Community Christian Church and 

University Presbyterian Church! If you are unable to attend 
our event at Pyle, please consider dropping off donations at 

one of these locations. For more details: tempe.gov/HeatRelief.

Support the city’s HOPE homeless outreach team and 
faith-partner Cooling Centers this summer. Your generous 

donations of bottled water will help those in need 
stay safe and healthy. 

No RSVP needed. Just stop by any time to drop off 
donations and receive a free breakfast treat.

Councilmember Berdetta Hodge 
for a special community water drive!

Join


